
Hello, 
 
I encourage the Rules committee today to vote to match the federal limits on PACs, of $5,000 per PAC at 
your public hearings/work session scheduled for 3 pm.   This will help reduce the amount of money 
allowed and reduce the undue influence of PACs in our elections.  It will also provide an opportunity for 
us to make sure our elections are truly one person, one voice and one vote.     
 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration 
 
Betsy Cunningham 
805 SE Stephens #208 
Roseburg, OR 97470 
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